Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From:

Galante, Jim [JGalante@Southworthproducts.com]

Sent: To: Monday, July 11, 2011 9:49 AM NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject:

244 - Request for Information for the Mid Decade Review of NORA

Dear Sirs.

I have been involved in the WRT Sector for the last couple of years and I think the work being done is extraordinary. It is bringing retail businesses onto a platform where they can discuss and find solutions to the many common problems they face. Even though they are competitors they have the opportunity to work together for the greater good. This "platform" is fostered by the helpful and ongoing goodwill of NIOSH. They are there to help - no strings attached.

My only criticism is that more people need to know about the good work done by NIOSH – It is bright light under a basket!

Respectfully,

James J. Galante Chairman

EASE Council

Material Handling Industry of America

Charlotte, NC

PH: 207-317-4217 FAX: 207-317-4317 Cell: 207-329-5555

Visit our website http://www.MHIA.org/EASE